
VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

October 18,2004 

Ms. Elizabeth O'Donnell 
Executive Director, 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

Re: Case No. 2004-00363 

Dear Ms. O'Donnell: 

Enclosed please find an original and five (5) copies of ULH&P's Response to 
C o d s s i o n  Staff's First Data Request, for filing in the above-referenced case, 
Please return to me one (1) file-stamped copy in the enclosed overnight mail 
envelope. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(513) 287-3601. 

Sincerely, 

J o M .  Finnigan, Jr. 

Enclosures 










































































































































































